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Visit to NGO (Umeed)   

In Collaboration with  

                                             Department of Environment, Government of India 

A team of 20 students (Eco club volunteers) in collaboration with Department of Environment, 

Govt. of India visited NGO named Umeed “A drop of Hope”, Indraprastha slum area on 

Sunday in the month of Feb From (2nd -16th ’20) with the objective to monitor the living 

conditions of the people living in slums of Delhi NCR to gain a proper understanding of their 

needs and problems faced by them and creating awareness regarding the environmental issues. 

They conduct a knowledge drive for them and teach the slum children. The visit to the NGO 

was an eye opener to the living conditions of the people in slum areas. The students were able 

to create awareness regarding the importance of cleanliness and suggest ways to maintain 

proper levels of hygiene. The visit was a realization of the inaccessibility of education facilities 

to the children in the slum area. Students were taught on various topics regarding the 

environment and provided with means to get education. On the grass root level a lot of work 

still needs to be done in order to elevate the living condition of the people there and our team 

looks forward to visiting more such places in the near future. 





 



 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 


